COLUMBIA

METROPOLITAN AIRPORT

July 1, 2024

To Whom It May Concern:

Notice is hereby given that the Richland-Lexington Airport District has cancelled the
Request for Proposals - Pest Control Services issued on November 14, 2023, effective

immediately. No award will issue from this Request for Proposals.

The District anticipates issuing a new Request for Proposals - Pest Control Services
in the near future.

Thank you for your interest in working with the Richland-Lexington Airport District.

o A /M/

Gregg Hornsby
Richland-Lexington Airport District

3250 Airport Boulevard, Suite 10
West Columbia, SC, 29170
803-822-5000
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